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BOARD MEETINGS: The next Board meeting is 9 am July (Hope you will attend).  
Minutes are provided in the monthly mailings and full committee reports can be found 
on the SVOA website (www.svoa-corvallis.org).    
 

LANDSCAPE SERVICES.The Board has approved the renewal of the bark mulch in the 
common areas and in those portions of single-family homes covered by the landscape 
contract.  We expect the application to be made in August. Owners wishing to opt out 
of bark mulch must do so by July 10. Notify Kurt Powell.  
 
PREPAREDNESS. We had a great preparedness workshopbyDr. Sheila Sund, M.D. and 

disaster health specialiston June 23rd.  The title was “What Will YOU Do When 
Disaster Hits?”  A summary is on the SVOA website.  We encourage all to review it. 
 
POOL A reminder… An owner is required to be present in the pool/pool house anytime 
it is being used by a guest.   
 
Finally – please don’t feed the ducks, they can become a nuisance.   
 
 
Many thanks from the Board for your help with management of our Village. 

Logan Norris, Secretary to the Board 
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